
Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

support for Williams Hill 4th class thru way

1 message

Quinn Keating <qkeating@gmavt.net> Tue, Sep 21, 2021 at 4:55 PM
To: jarneson@richmondvt.gov

Dear Josh,

Please accept this letter of support for the opening the ROW for the Williams Hill 4th class road.  

This connection will provide a wide variety of Richmond based users a rich and rewarding recreational
experience.

Additionally, it will provide connectivity between several known recreational areas which will most certainly
help to further Richmond's commitment to healthy and active lifestyles.

Furthermore, this connection allows users to connect several recreational areas without the use of busy roads,
such as Huntington Road, which from a safety point of view is hard to argue.  

Any potential downsides, such as the perception of increased traffic on Williams Hill, I suspect will be minimal,
if noticeable at all.  

All in all, this is a great opportunity for Richmond and will surely send a message to it's recreational
community.  Question is, what message do you want to send? 

Kind Regards,
Quinn Keating 


